
 

2019-2020 

Homeroom Parents &  
Homeroom Assistants 

We are looking for Homeroom Parents and Homeroom Assistants for the 2019-2020 school year. This year, we will be 
using SignUp Genius. Please click on the link below and choose your child’s teacher, position you prefer and answer the 
required questions. If you would prefer to submit via hardcopy, please complete this form and return it to your child’s 
teacher. Requests must be submitted by Thursday, September 19th.  Assignments will be announced by Monday, 
September 23rd.  An introductory meeting will be held on Thursday, September 26th @ 9:30 AM prior to the 
LHSA General Membership meeting @ 10 AM. 

 
PLEASE CLICK HERE FOR THE SIGNUP GENIUS 

 

Each classroom will be assigned one Homeroom Parent and one Assistant.  If more than one parent has 
expressed interest in either of the two roles, a random drawing will be held.   

 
Homeroom Parent Responsibilities: 

 
1. Homeroom Parents will attend an introductory meeting on September 26th @ 9:30 AM in the Multi 

Purpose Room (MPR) to discuss what you can expect and to get answers to any questions you may 
have. 

2. Homeroom Parents will introduce themselves to the other class parents. 
3. Homeroom Parents will work with the teacher to organize class parties (The first party is usually 

Halloween).  
4. Homeroom Parents will use class lists to contact parents to provide snacks or volunteer time for specific 

activities that may be assigned to their grade level. 
5. Homeroom Parents may be asked to act as a liaison to the Linden Home & School Association.  
6. Homeroom Parents will be notified of new students that may be added to the classroom throughout the 

year and are encouraged to contact and welcome the family to the classroom. 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact: 
Jill Walton (jillhwalton@yahoo.com) or any other LHSA board member 

 

Please sign up via SignUp Genius OR complete the bottom portion & return to your child’s teacher by 

Thursday, September 19th  
 

You will be notified via email by Monday, September 23rd if you have been assigned as Homeroom Parent or 
Homeroom Assistant . The final list will be published on the Home & School Section of the Linden Website under 
“Homeroom Parents” by Tuesday, September 24th. 
 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS PORTION TO YOUR CHILD’S TEACHER BY THURSDAY,  SEPTEMBER 19TH 
 

 
Parent’s Name:     

 

Primary Contact #:    Email:    

 

Child’s Name:    Grade/Teacher:    

 

Yes, I would like to be the: Have you EVER been a Homeroom 
o Homeroom Parent Parent for any classroom/child?  
o Homeroom Assistant  Yes No 
o Either Homeroom Parent or Assistant 
o I am willing to step-up to HR Parent should 

no one else volunteer 

mailto:jillhwalton@yahoo.com

